
Cabot High School
Student Announcements
Monday, Dec 4, 2023

Breakfast/LunchMenu

Reminders for Seniors, Juniors & Sophomores
● Students with attendance concerns please contact Amber Roland in the High School Office or via

email amber.roland@cps.k12.ar.us Attendance Fax 501-743-3583
● CHS Nurse - Nurse Fax 501-743-3582
● If you need a student ID or textbooks, come by the Media Center during zero hour or during your

lunch.
● All posters, flyers or club meetings must be approved by Mr. Hawkins before hanging or posting

on the walls.
● Students, please remember to check your school email regularly. Teachers, counselors, and

administrators share information via email and some of this information is time sensitive.

Parking/Campus Information
● All students are expected to exit their cars as soon as they arrive on campus in the morning.
● Sophomores must be parked in the two sophomore lots across the street.
● Students parking in the FIELDHOUSE lot MUST park in assigned spots. ANY person(s) in an

inappropriate spot will be assigned Saturday School.
● Students needing to purchase a parking pass can purchase it online, or in the front office. Parking

pass forms will need to be signed by a parent or guardian. Passes are $25 CASH or CHECK ONLY.
● STUDENTS ARE NOT ALLOWED TO PARK AT THE COMMUNITY CENTER OR VICTORY BAPTIST

CHURCH PARKING LOTS.
● All students are to use the raised crosswalk when you cross the street in front of the CAO building.

Do not use the roundabout crossing.
● Students DO NOT need to be dropped off or picked up in the morning/afternoons at the

Community Center.

Waffles and Sausage
Hot Breakfast Buffet
Cold Breakfast Bar
Fruit Parfait
Milk
Fruits

Panther Pizza
with Fries
Cheese Pizza with Fries
Milk
Veggies
Fruits

Sweet Chili Boneless Wings
with Fries

Hawaiian Roll
Milk
Veggies
Fruits

Crispy Chicken Sandwich
with PFries

Spicy Chicken Sandwich
with Fries

Cheeseburger
with Fries

Burger with Fries
Milk
Veggies
Fruits

Pulled Pork Sandwich
with Fried Okra and Chips
Milk
Veggies
Fruit

Chicken and Cheese
Crispitos with Fries
Milk
Veggies
Fruits

Mexican Chicken and Rice
with Cheese Sauce

Milk
Veggies
Fruits

Crispy Chicken Salad
Grilled Chicken Salad
Milk
Veggies
Fruits

Fruit Parfait
Milk
Veggies
Fruits

mailto:amber.roland@cps.k12.ar.us


● CHS is a closed campus. Students are not allowed to leave campus before, during both lunches.

General Announcements

● Small Business Operations Class is making and selling game day and custom buttons and they are selling
fast. You can buy them in Mrs. Wade's room Champs 112 daily during zero period or outside at lunch on
Thursday and Fridays.

● Students: If your family is in need of assistance for Christmas this year, you may pick up a form
with a QR code in the Student Center. Applications will close on November 27th (earlier if we
reach our limit). Go to the Student Center for more information.

SENIORS

JUNIORS

● Attention Juniors: The time has arrived to nominate our juniors for the 2024 Arkansas Governor's
School (AGS). If you are interested in attending AGS but did not receive an AGS nomination email,
please email or visit with Mrs. Elliott (2414) by Tuesday, November 7th.

SOPHOMORES
● HOBY is a Leadership seminar that brings sophomores from around the state together for four

days to learn leadership skills and ways to improve their community. The program includes
outstanding speakers, leadership activities, social events, among other things. More information
and applications are available in the Student Center. The deadline to apply is Monday, December
4th at noon.

CLUB News

● Archery meetings will be held on the 2nd and 4th Friday of every month in room 1431.
● Archery Practice is everyMonday at Junior High North and will start at 3:30 until 4:30.
● Interested in trying new foods and learning about new cultures and traditions? Join Culture

Club! Everyone is welcome! Google Classroom code: btpzo7r

IMPORTANT DATES
● "Winter is Coming!!! On Saturday, December 9th from 8:00 pm. to 11:00 p.m. The annual Winter

Semi-Formal Dance will be held in the CHS Cafeteria. Tickets go on sale again on Tuesday,
December 5th through Friday, December 8th during both lunches in the cafeteria and in the
media center in between classes. HOLIDAY TICKETS WILL COST $15.00 but BRING IN 5 CAN
FOOD ITEMS AND PAY ONLY $10.00! All food collected will go to local food pantries for those in
need. So make plans to attend a Night in the Winter Woods and dance the night away."

● Cabot High School Football will be having tryouts for those interested in playing football next
year at the high school. The tryouts will be December 11th, 12th and 13th immediately after
school. All those interested must have a current physical completed before Monday, December
11th at 3:30 in order to try out. Physicals must be done on the Physical form that can be found
on the Cabot School District website under Athletics/Forms. Please contact Coach Panter at
john.panter@cps.k12.ar.us for more information or to let him know you are interested in playing
and will be attending the tryout. Go Panthers!



CHS STUDENT SUCCESS CENTER
Please click on the link below for scholarship information, financial aid resources, ACT information and

more. CHS Student Success Center

https://sites.google.com/cps.k12.ar.us/student-services-center/home

